
 

 

Cannon County Schools 
301 West Main Street 
Woodbury, TN 37190 

Phone: (629) 201-4801  Fax: (629) 201-4830 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

January 23, 2024 
 

Cannon County High School Home Basketball Game with Cascade 

Rescheduled 
 

WOODBURY, TN –Cannon County High School’s Basketball game vs Cascade 

has been rescheduled for Wednesday, January 24, at Cannon County High School.  

 

The previously canceled game vs Forrest has been rescheduled for Thursday, 

January 25, at Cannon County High School. This will be our Coming Home game. 

 

The previously canceled game @ Grundy has been rescheduled for Monday, 

January 29, at Grundy County High School.   

 

The previously canceled game @ Community has been rescheduled for 

Wednesday, January 31, at Community High School. 

 

Senior Night will be February 2nd, with Grundy County at home.  

 

CCHS Athletic Director Lydia Garrett states, “Thank you for your patience 

throughout this scheduling process. All district basketball games must be played by 

February 9, per TSSAA. With cancellations statewide and available dates to 

reschedule dwindling, this has created a schedule that is not ideal. Again, we thank 

you for your patience during this process and hope to finish the 2023-2024 season 

without any more changes.” 

 

All games will begin at 6 pm.  

 

For media inquiries, please contact Ms. Bonnie Patterson, Director of Cannon 

County Schools at 629-201-4815 or at bonnie.patterson@ccstn.net for local 

Cannon County Schools information. 
 


